Guru Nanak Sikh Academy
Aspire ~ Acquire ~ Achieve
Founder: Sant Baba Amar Singh Ji
Chief Executive Officer: Mr Jaskamal S. Sidhu

Dear Parent/Carers

Please note that Christmas lunch will be provided on Tuesday, 13" December 2022. Please
see attached menu.

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 DO NOT have to pay for Christmas lunch. Please
send a packed lunch with your child on this day, if they do not want the Christmas lunch.

Please note that if your child normally brings in a packed lunch, but would like a Christmas
lunch, you will need to pay via school gateway. NO CASH PAYMENTS.

We wish you all a Happy Christmas & New Year.
Yours faithfully
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Mrs Punn
Restaurant Manager
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